
03/15/2005 
Drafting Advisor Board minutes for 2004-2005 meeting 
 
Meeting was conducted per e-mail and telephone. 
The proposed curriculum changes for the drafting program were e-mailed to board 
members and responses were all favorable to the changes.  Only a few suggestions were 
offered, and taken into consideration. 
 
e-mail was sent at first of February and responses were done within the first week in 
February. 
 
Tony Thomas 
Program coordinator  
DFTG 
Amarillo College 
 
Board Members: 
Jack Walser  Drawing Board ** 
Dan Dudley  Teaching Systems ** 
Dana Williams Bliss Architects ** 
Douglas Pickle Amarillo College ** 
Frances Jones  Pantex   ** 
Janice Johnson VA Medical Center ** 
Kelley Shaw  City of Amarillo 
Ken George  Xcel Energy 
Mary Ellen Brandt Brandt Engineering ** 
Mike Bahn  ABC Blueprint 
Robert Keyes  Keyes Surveying 
Trace Mcguire  Backyard Adventures ** 
 
**indicates members that responded to e-mail 


